
 

 

COVID SAFE PLAN 

UPDATED 6th JANUARY 2022 

 

VERY CAREFUL ATTENTION TO THE SIX PRINCIPLES: 

1. Ensure Physical distancing of minimum 1.5 metres. 

2. Wear a face mask and ensure patrons also do so as required. 

3. Practise Good Hygiene (staff and the encouragement of patrons to do the 

same) 

4. Keep Records (using our QR code) and ACT QUICKLY if staff are unwell. 

5. Avoid interactions in enclosed spaces (and where possible enhance airflow) 

6. Create workspace bubbles (where possible have same staff working together)  

Each staff member to temp check before EVERY shift 

COVID Officer(s) to ensure all patrons QR Register and abide by principles above in 

BOTH Bistro AND Racing Club venues.  

Double Vaccination is required to be sighted by the COVID Officer, otherwise 

patrons will be refused entry. 

 

Electronic gaming – Temlee Sports Lounge:  

• Density quotient of 1 person per 2sqm applies. 

• COVID Check-in Marshals must ensure attendees check-in. 

Hospitality: Graze Family Bistro 

• Density quotient of 1 person per 2sqm applies, for seated service. 

• Unlimited Outdoors 

• COVID Check-in Marshals must ensure attendees check-in.  

• Dancefloors closed. 

• Encourage six principles (as above) to all patrons and make regular announcements 

through Club PA System.  

 

• Double Vaccination is required to be sighted by the COVID Officer, otherwise 

patrons will be refused entry. 

 

 

 



 

Race Nights and Trial Days 

Kennelling Process 

Security – Media – GRV Steward – Club Manager (as needed) 

Security - ensure all participants carry proof of vaccination and after doing so 

are wrist banded. 

 

Anyone participating in greyhound racing in Victoria, or who undertakes greyhound racing related 

work away from home, from 15 October 2021 must comply with the State 

Government’s Mandatory Vaccination (Workers) Directions, unless they hold a valid medical 

exemption. 

 

The vaccination requirements in these Directions apply to GRV and Club employees, registered 

owners, breeders, catchers, attendants, owner-trainers and public trainers participating in 

greyhound racing in various ways. If you fall into any one of these categories and need to leave 

home to participate or work, the Directions will apply to you. 

Examples of a work premises away from home include, but are not limited to, Club training or 

racing facilities, or another participant’s private trialling facilities, such as a bullring, or exercise 

yards. 

 

Greyhound racing related work includes any activities related to, or which support greyhound 

breeding, training and/or racing that is conducted, or performed for you, or for someone else 

away from your home.  This work may be paid, or unpaid. 

Participants can enter SGC venue IF previously wrist banded at Kennels. 

 

COVID Positive Employees or Patrons: 

If we become a Tier 1 Exposure Site, we will follow the Victorian Government Advice and 

Checklist to safely protect our Staff and the Community. Please refer to below link. 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/confirmed-case-workplace 

 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/confirmed-case-workplace

